




The BO Viera Bodrum 

which is one of the world 
luxurious projects and the 
signature project of Bess 
Group, is being realized at 
Küçükbük Bay, which is located 
between Bodrum Türkbükü 
and Gündoğan.

The BO Viera project consisting 
of 330 villas and residences, 7 
commercial , 1.2 kilometers as 
a private beach and 85 hotel’s 
rooms, with a 150000 sqm of 
land The BO Viera is the 
biggest projects in Bodrum.





Social facilities of the 
project

With its natural cliffs, the BO 
Viera project has a unique 
coastline of 1.2 kilometers, in 
addition to shopping and 
service points, SPA, swimming 
pools, fitness, restaurants and 
cafes, children’s private areas, 
beach clubs, social facilities 
such as security, cleaning, 
garden maintenance services 
will be provided by 
experienced service company.



Total Project Area: 150,000 m2

Apartments Types: 2+1, 4+1, 5+1 Duplex , 6+1 Duplex

Apartments Starting Price: 448,875 €

Villas Types: 4+1 Duplex, 5+1 Duplex 

Villas Starting Price: 1,797,000 €
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